
 

 

 

CITY OF HERMOSA BEACH 

 

NOTICE THAT ALL BALLOTS FOR THE SPECIAL MUNICIPAL 

ELECTION TO BE HELD ON TUESDAY, MARCH 1, 2016, WILL 

BE COUNTED AT A CENTRAL COUNTING PLACE 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Clerk of the City of Hermosa Beach has 

authorized that the Council Chambers at City Hall, 1315 Valley Drive, Hermosa Beach, 

California, is designated as the central place to count the ballots for the Special (all-mail 

ballot) Municipal Election to be held on March 1, 2016. 

 

The counting of returned ballots that have been processed and verified will begin at 8:00 

p.m., immediately after the close of the election. 

 

 

 

Elaine Doerfling 

City Clerk 

 

 

 

 


